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Going for Gold with God   

 

 

We want to wish all friends and families a happy and restful Easter holiday. Thank you for the continued 

support and we are looking forward to welcoming our children back on Monday 19th April. 

A big thank you to Morrisons for their kind donation. All the children loved receiving their own Easter 

egg, what a lovely Easter treat! 

We wanted to share a few activities that we have been doing this week… 

 

 

Friday 1st April 2021 
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Dates for your Diary 

 

01.04.21 - Break up for Easter Holiday 

(Thursday) 

02.04.21 - Good Friday 

04.04.21 - Easter Day 

19.04.21 - School reopens- Summer 

Term 

28.04.21- Red, Yellow and Green Class- 

Chartwell’s Food Experience 

03.05.21 - May day 

04.05.21- Indigo and Violet Class- 

Chartwell’s Food Experience 

28.05.21 - Break up for half term 

07.06.21 - School reopens 

13.07.21 – Sports Day 

15.07.21 – Y6 Leaver’s Assembly 

16.07.21- Last day of term 

 

Office Hours 

Please remember that the School Office is not open on Tuesday or Thursday afternoons.  If you 

have an emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. 

Thank you. 

 


